
"Jim Tyrrell" 
<jtyrrell@NRCC.org> 

03/22/2006 06:06 PM

To <coordination@fec.gov>

cc

bcc

Subject
Comments on Supplemental NPRM on Coordinated 
Communications

Dear Mr. Deutsch:

 

I have attached comments on the Supplemental Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on Coordinated 
Communications from Don McGahn, General Counsel at the National Republican Congressional 
Committee.

 

                                                            Best Regard,

 

 

                                                            Jim Tyrrell

 

 

James E. Tyrrell, III

 

National Republican Congressional Committee (NRCC)

320 First Street, S.E.

Washington, D.C. 20003

Main: (202) 646-6405

Fax: (202) 484-1155

 






